BDTHC Monthly Newsletter — July 2014

President: Byard Derr Sr.
V. President: George Walko
Treasurer: Ron Denman
Secretary: Pat Derr

Hello Club Members,

We just had our first meeting at the new
meeting place. "WOW" Plenty of room and
no rushing to get the meeting done!

Thanks again to Ron Denman for finding us

this great place.

Don't forget meetings are the second Monday of the month at
6:30 pm unless otherwise stated at the:

Forty Fort Borough Building
1271 Wyoming Ave.
Forty Fort, PA

Enter Main door on River Street, where the steps and
handicapped ramp is. Take the steps or the elevator to the
basement.

Parking is on River Street!

The next meeting will be after the open hunt on Aug. 9, 2014
at the Park.

Septembers meeting will be at the Club Picnic Hunt on
September 14, 2014 at the Goss's House.

Application for the Club Picnic Hunt is on the web site,
listed under events!

Fees for the hunt will be $50.00 from now till September 1lst
for Adults and $25.00 for Kids 12 and under.

After September 1lst adults will be $60.00.

MAKE SURE YOU READ THE WHOLE APPLICATION IN REGARDS TO PAYING
FOR THE HUNT!



Finds of the month are: Coins: Francis Kelly
Jewelry: By Derr
Misc.: Bob Brown
All have been entered into the yearly drawing.

Also we have added a coin to the membership drawing which we
will start again at the September 14, 2014 meeting.

ATTENTION!

We need members for the August 9th open hunt to help set up,
sell raffle tickets and help bury coins (members who are not
hunting) and set up the fields! I hope to see everyone there.

PLEASE ARRIVE BY 7:00 AM

We are working on a club outing that all members can
participate in. Details will be forthcoming.

HAPPY HUNTING
President BDTHC
By Derr



